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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2020 6:41 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Last Winter After School Enrichment This Week

   

    

   

This week is our final After School Enirchment for the Winter Session. 

Thank you to Mr. Jones for booking some really amazing programs for our 

students, and to our teachers and volunteers who led classes including Mr. 
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Truda, Ms. Kouri, our PTA Board Member Mrs. MacKenzie, and volunteers 

Mrs. Adriane Long and Mrs. Yael Sheldon. 

 

We look forward to another great Spring Enrichment Program which will include 

chess, newspaper, yearbook and more! Details coming soon.  
 

 

   

 

Are you considering serving on the Greenwood PTA Board? We are happy to 

provide more information on the open positions: President, President Elect, 

Treasurer, and Secretary. The President and President Elect positions are 

one year term positions and extremely rewarding. The Treasurer and 

Secretary positions are two year terms and help lead the direction of the board 

and keep us fiscally solid and compliant with National PTA. 

 

This is your chance to get involved, meet new people, and have a say in the 

direction of your child's school!  Please self nominate or nominate a friend! 

Talk to a nominating committee member - Jena Bush, Erin Sorkin or Morgan 

Nishimoto. You can also reach out to Tilly Gambill to express interest.  
 

Nominate a Person for the PTA Board  
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Have a 5th Grader? Help with the 

Graduation Party!  
 

   

 

Do you have a 5th grader at Greenwood? Each year our 5th grade parents plan 

a graduation party, this year to take place on June 10, 2020. Will you step up 

and lead these efforts? Please let Tilly Gambill know if you can work with the 

committee to pull this fun event together for our promoting 5th graders.   
 

I'll Volunteer!  
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Our teachers have stepped up and reached out to local businesses for our 

silent auction on May 29 - we need parents to do their part! Help us secure 

items for the raffle ($25 or less) and silent auction ($26+) and make this a great 

fundraiser for the Greenwood PTA. The PTA raises funds through events like 

the silent auction in order to provide items benefitting our Gator Community 

including the 9 folding tables, more than $2,600 of literary and research 

resources for the library, and $2,500 of maker space items in 2019-2020.    

 

In May, you will have the opportunity to dance the night away at the Spring 

Formal with your student and support the PTA by bidding on fun experiences 

including a class at STEM for Kids, the Visual Arts Center of Richmond, a wine 

tasting for 4 at Coopers Hawk, i9 registration, tickets to the Richmond 

Symphony and an a experience at the Richmond Raceway including a pace car 

ride! Raffle items include jewelry and a $25 Kroger gift card! Help us round out 

this event with more items. 

 

Our school is providing amazing opportunities for our children thanks to your 

support of the PTA and school fundraiser, thank you!!   
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I Have a Silent Auction Item  
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